
 

 
NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF AN ADDITIONAL KEY DECISIONS 
PROPOSED TO BE MADE BY CABINET ON 2 NOVEMBER – published 
19 May 2020 
 

In accordance with paragraph 9 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and 
Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012, the Council hereby gives notice of a Key 
Decision which it intends to consider by Cabinet on 2 November. 
 

Decision to 
be Made by  
 
 

Date of 
Decision-
Making 
Meeting and 
Reason 

Proposed Key Decision 
 
Most decisions are made in 
public unless indicated below, 
with the reasons for the 
decision being made in private. 
 

Lead Executive 
Councillor(s), Wards 
Affected, and officer 
to contact for further 
information or 
relevant documents 
 

Documents to 
be submitted to 
Cabinet  
(other relevant 
documents may 
be submitted) 
 

Cabinet 
 

2 Nov 2020 
 

Financial Impact of Covid-19 on 
the Council 
 
This report updates Cabinet on the 
major strain placed on the 
council’s finances by the Covid-19 
pandemic.  
 
Reasons for urgency; 
The Covid-19 pandemic is 
significantly impacting on the 
council’s financial position as it 
seeks to support our residents, 
communities and businesses. The 
financial position is fast moving 
and will change due to 
an expected second wave. An 
urgent update is provided on the 
current year response and as key 
consideration for the 2021/22 
budget process. 
 
 

Cabinet Member for 
Finance and 
Commercial Services 

 

A detailed report 
for this item will be 
available at least 
five working days 
before the date of 
the meeting and 
will include details 
of any supporting 
documentation 
and / or 
background 
papers to be 
considered. 
 

Reason: 
Affects 2 or 
more wards 
 

Ward(s): 
All Wards 
 

Contact officer: Emily 
Hill 
 
emily.hill@lbhf.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 


